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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The coronation of His Majesty King Charles III will take place on Saturday 6th May 2023. To 
celebrate this occasion in school on Friday 5th May children can come to school wearing red, 
white and blue free of charge. 
 
We will have activities throughout the day to celebrate including  

 Coronation assembly 
 Children will receive a commemorative bookmark to keep 
 Reading activities that will link in with the Coronation 
 Pupils to making bunting and flags which they can bring home 

Our catering staff will also be offering a coronation celebration dinner on Wednesday 3rd 
May with traditional roast dinner with crown cookies so make sure your order via the 
parentmail app. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs C Johnson 
Head of school 
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